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NEW. MEXICO -STATE UNIVERSITY

PROGRAM OF ASSISTANCE TO PARAGUAY

IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION AND RESEARCH
c/o AMERICAN EMBASSY

PROGRAMA DE ASISTENCIA EN EDUCACION E ASUNCION, PARAGUAY
INVESTIGACION AGROPECUARIA EN EL PARAGUAY

January 27, 1971

Mr, William Rodgers

Rural Development Officer
U .S‘A.I.D.

American Embassy

Rio de Janeiro, Brazil

Dear Mr, Rodgers:

On September 8, 1970, a letter was directed to
you concerning a survey of present college and university level
home economics programs in your country. To date, no response
has been received, perhaps due to faulty mail service, Therefore,
enclosed you will find another copy of the questionnaire, Please
complete and return it at your earliest convenience, Information
you provide is necessary to complete the survey. Your completed
questionnaire should be returned to:

Dr, Charles Gay
NMa U - & T, D,
Emba jada Norteamericana
Asuncién, Paraguay

Your prompt attention to this matter will be greatly appreciated.
Thank you,

Sincerely yours,
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Peace Corps Volunteer
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